
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 

 

Milan, 29 October 2019 - The Company announces the acceptance today by the 

Court of Milan of the plea bargain request submitted by Sole 24 Ore S.p.A. on 

24 September 2019. 

 

The Court of Milan’s decision, together with the closure of the CONSOB 

penalty proceedings against the Company, marks the end of a chapter of the past 

for the 24 ORE Group. 

 

The Company will now be able to focus on industrial issues and continue with 

its ongoing development, which has already seen the launch of a good number 

of innovative publishing initiatives over the past few months. 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano Tel: 02 3022.3728  

 
 


